
 

 

 

 

 

To,                                                                                                   

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.                                                    Date: 09/12/2024 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (E) Mumbai – 400 051 

SYMBOL- TEMBO ISIN- INE869Y01010 

Subject: Clarification on the Audited Financial Results not submitted with Annual 

Report for the for the Period 2022,2023 

 
Dear Madam / Sir,  

 

With reference to your Query regarding the Annual Report submitted to the Exchange for the Financial 

year 2022 and 2023. 

Following deficiency has been observed by your good office in result, Clarifications on the same given 

below:  

1. Audited Financial results not submitted with the Annual Report for the period 2022 and 2023:  

 

Reply- In this regard would like to clarify that this was an unintentional oversight, as the company is 

fully compliant and consistently adheres to corporate governance standards.  

We kindly request that the exchange take note of the attached revised annual report, which includes 

the Audited Financial Results for the periods ending in 2022 and 2023. 

You are requested to take the above information on record and disseminate on the website for investor 

interest.  

 Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully,  
For Tembo Global Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Sanjay Jashbhai Patel 

Managing Director 

DIN: 01958033 

Mumbai 

 

Enc as above 
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